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LFO Work Session Recommendations  
SB 87 – Relating to quality management services for information 
technology initiatives  
 

Senate Bill 87 allows the State Chief Information Officer (CIO) to relieve state contracting 
agencies and public corporations from the obligation to obtain quality management 
services when implementing information technology (IT) initiatives with estimated costs 
that exceed $5 million, and permits the State CIO to require such services for IT initiatives 
under $5 million.  

The measure further requires the State CIO to submit a report to Legislative Fiscal Officer 
by December 31 of each year that identifies IT initiatives for which the value exceeds $5 
million and the State CIO determines that quality management services are not necessary.  

Materials related to Senate Bill 87 are posted on OLIS. 
 
Recommended Changes:  None 

 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 
LFO recommends that Senate Bill 87 be moved to the Ways and Means Full Committee. 
 

MOTION:  I move that Senate Bill 87 be moved to the Full Committee with a do pass 
recommendation.  (VOTE) 
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Full Committee: ___________________________ 
 
House Floor: ___________________________ 
 
Senate Floor: ___________________________ 


